
 

 

My name is Melissa Suarez. 

I’ve been with the Vernon Hills Park District for 
many years now, helping out at several sites. I start-
ed out as a counselor at PALS South.  

Last year I was promoted to PALS North Supervisor 
and have loved every minute of it. This year I’m so 
excited to be back at PALS South as your PALS 
South supervisor! 

 
I love working with children. I am the mother of 2 
grown children and have a grandson.  

 
I’m looking forward to meeting our parents, new Pals 
students, returning Pals students and the students 
that know me from my work at South/ Aspen. 

 

PALS South Contact info: 

Email: aspensouthpals@vhparkdistrict.org 

Phone: 224-301-5305 
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